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Comments: Reject Ruby Mountains Oil and Gas Leasing

 

 

May 23, 2018

 

Jenna Padilla, U.S. Forest Service

 

Dear U.S. Forest Service,

 

PLEASE DO NOT grant the U.S. Bureau of Land Management's request to

open up the Ruby Mountains of the Humboldt-Toiyabe National Forest to

oil and gas leasing.

 

The Ruby Mountains are crucial for our environment and wildlife, and

leasing them out is an absolutely destructive and devastatingly wrong

idea.

 

Thank you,

Renée Vance

5265 West Sunset Road

Tucson, AZ 85743

reneevance@mac.com

 

Sincerely,

 

Ms. Renée Vance

5265 West Sunset Road

Tucson, AZ 85743-9614

(520) 903-0332

reneevance@mac.com

 

 

 


